
Fieldenders staying home, staying 
safe 

At times like this, our lovely community 
really comes into its own. Thank you to 
all of the Fieldend residents who are 
working together to observe social 
distancing, applauding our NHS and 
other key workers on Thursday 
evenings, keeping the smallest residents 
cheerful with bright window displays 
and helping people who are ‘shielding’ 
or ‘self-isolating’ with grocery shopping 
and other essentials. Please do 
remember to keep an appropriate 
distance when you’re out for a stroll. 
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Spring blooms 
Thanks to everyone 
who turned out for 
our most recent tidy 
day on March 7th. 
The gardens are 
looking absolutely 
beautiful and we’re 
grateful to Sally and 
to Allen’s team for 
their hard work.                
During the warm 
weather, please 
keep an eye on the 
plants and trees 
near your home and 
water them if 
needed. Thanks! 

Electric vehicles 
The directors are 
looking into the 
potential installation 
of charging points 
for electric vehicles. 
If you have any 
relevant knowhow, 
do get in touch. 

POSTPONEMENTS 
Sadly, we’ve had no 
choice but to postpone 
the Fieldend summer 
party until the situation 
is clearer - we will keep 
this under review.  

Mark, who was 
scheduled to begin our 
repainting programme 
in March, is being kept 
in Poland by travel 
restrictions. We hope 
this work can go ahead 
later in the year. 

GARAGE GUTTERS 
Fortunately, not 
everything has ground 
to a halt - new guttering 
is being installed on the 
garage blocks this 
week.



Our new neigh-bour! 
Fieldend recently had an unusual but very welcome visitor - Annie’s Whizz, a 15yo Welsh mountain 
pony from Park Lane Stables. While exercising their animals, Natalie and her team at the stables are 
taking the opportunity to visit local streets and cheer up residents. You can follow their progress 
online using the hashtag #tinyponyatyourwindow. Park Lane Stables do great work with Riding for 
the Disabled and are appealing for sponsorship of their ponies while they are closed. See 
www.parklanestables.co.uk for details. 

Useful delivery services 
There are a number of smaller food and drink delivery services that might be useful while 
supermarket deliveries are hard to obtain. Beelivery (www.beelivery.com) delivers small quantities of 
everyday groceries, and the Co-op on Kingston Road is on www.deliveroo.co.uk. Rubens Bakery and 
Kingston Market Fishmongers will deliver larger orders if neighbours want to club together. The Good 
Wine Shop (thegoodwineshop.co.uk) is delivering life’s liquid essentials, and La Dolce Vita on 
Waldegrave Road is now on www.deliveroo.co.uk and www.just-eat.co.uk. For special occasions, Le 
Salon Prive in St Margarets is taking meal delivery orders between 11am and 9pm on 0208 892 0602.
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FRAL DIRECTORS 
To contact FRAL: fralbusiness@outlook.com  

Chair  

Sarah Dietz (8) sarahdietzuk@gmail.com  

Secretary  

Shaun Betteridge (28) 

shaun.betteridge@travelport.com  

Treasurer  

Colin Hatton-Smith (6) chs@blueyonder.com  

Gardens Director  

Sally Stones (27) fieldendtrees@gmail.com  

Maintenance Director  

Theo Williams (44) theo.williams1@gmail.com  

Minutes Secretary  

Jean Ridley-Thomas (3) jridleythomas@gmail.com  

Newsletter  

Jamie Ewbank (11) fralnewsletter@gmail.co.uk  

Fieldend website: www.fieldend.com 
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